
Public Schools of Petoskey will use funds from the 23g Mi Kids Back on
Track grant funding to provide tutoring and summer school opportunities for
students. If you as a parent feel you would like your child to participate in
these services please contact your child's building principal. Contact
information is as follows:

Matt Saunders

Central Elementary

(231)348-2111

msaunders@northmen.org

Jason Latz

Lincoln Elementary

(231)348-2121

jlatz@northmen.org

Jodi Schreiber

Ottawa Elementary

(231)348-2131

jschreiber@northmen.org

Mark Oberman

Sheridan Elementary

(213)348-2141

oberman.ms.m@northmen.org
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